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May 10, 2016
Ms. Suzanne Midgley

President

Peninsula Jaycees

Dear Ms. Midgley:

Permission is given to distribute flyers in Hampton City Schools regarding the Peninsula Jaycees Stem Day Camp.  Please note that access to buildings and the distribution of any materials is done at the discretion of the building principal and is the responsibility of your organization.  In addition, we would appreciate if you would separate materials into sets of 25 to expedite distribution.  

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, please call my office at (757) 727-2423.


Sincerely,


Ann Bane


Ann Bane


Director of Community & Legislative Relations

